
GROTON LITTLE LEAGUE GENERAL MEETING 
Groton City Municipal  

December 29th, 2015 at 7:00 PM 
 

Attendees:  Stacia Borysewicz, Doug Dickey, Mark Shepard, Pat Peterson, Lisa Lambert, Russ Ballou, 
Jeff Zuliani, Bill Borysewicz, Mike Harris, Jon Lambert. 

 

1.) Treasurer Report:  

 Savings:  $11,542 

 Checking: $338 

 Will invest in game schedule software will be a future expense and shelving for the storage unit 
at CB field 

 Awaiting outstanding registration payment from one fall ball player 
 

2.) Major Tryouts: 

 Lisa indicated Kathy Torell from Youth Center has confirmed 3/5/16 for major tryouts 

 Tryouts to be set up by age groups 
 
3.) New League Website 

 Russ in contact with salesman, Adam Johnson, Blue Sombrero is the name of the company, easy 
to use 

 Presented board with a demo of the website to utilize  

 We need  flexibility with our current website, capability for online registration 

 Easy to update the site regarding sponsors and league information 

 Board voted to proceed with converting to the new website 
 

3.)  2016 Registration  

 Stacia to contact City Of Groton to schedule first registration on Jan 16th, Jan 28th & Feb 16th 

 Doug will contact Bridge Market for Feb 6th, Lisa contact YC for Feb 24th 

 Mary Hill indicated league can have registration at Westside, Doug to contact her via email 

 Age info change:  Should be league age by 8/13/15, 9 yr. old grandfathered in  

 Advertise upcoming dates on FB, public schools and get banners set up on Rt 1 & City of Groton 

 Need to confirm Schooner Fundraiser can be implemented ($25) 
 

3.)  Uniforms  
 

 Lisa has been in contact with Dajani and uniforms will be available from previous season 

 Will email Stacey regarding uniforms samples to be available at registrations 

 Hold off on Fan Apparel until further notice 
 
4.) Groton Baseball Logo 

 Finalize an official league logo 

 Contact Babe Ruth League officers for input, Heather Cobb & Jim Kammercia  
 



5.) Opening Day 

 April 9th as Opening, April 10th rain date 

 ALL Major teams to play  

 Doug to contact Mystic about their league schedule 
 
6.) Major Playoffs 

 Suggestion to change the set up for playoffs 
 
7.) Concession Stand  

 Mary Hill contacted league and indicated some areas of concession were not cleaned  
 

 
 

OPEN FLOOR: 

1.  The By-Laws changes were voted on in Oct 15 and the updated version needs to be sent to the board 

and uploaded to the website once completed.  

Meeting adjourned:  8:30 pm 
Next meeting:  Jan 14th 2016, 7:00 PM, Location TBD as we may need to change location from library to 
City 
 
 
 

 


